· RECEPTION CHILDREN
· Year 1
· Year 2
· Year 1 children in Reception class

 As you already know we are having a visit from local author Bethan Woollvin on Thursday 5th March. Bethan is offering to sign copies of her books on this day. You can purchase her books from Amazon. We recommend Little Red, Rapunzel or Hansel and Gretel. If you would like Bethan to sign a book for your child please send them with a copy of one of her books on World Book Day. We will be doing work on Hansel and Gretel in school so it would be lovely for them to own their own copy. 
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